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 AETNA BETTER HEALTH® OF MICHIGAN  
 
June 6, 2023 
 
RE: 2023 Aetna Better Health of Michigan (ABH of MI) Pay-for-Quality (P4Q) Program Update 

 

Dear Valued Provider, 

Effective immediately for the 2023 ABH of MI P4Q Program, the following two (2) codes have 
been added to the quarterly Care Management & Care Coordination service list: 

• 99498 – Complex Chronic Care Management  
• 99490 – Chronic Care Management Services  

 

The addition of these codes serves to align the goals of The Michigan Department of Health and 
Human Services and ABH of MI by improving care coordination and transition of care for 
Medicaid members. The ABH of MI P4Q program continues to reward providers for achieving a 
level of quality performance and ongoing efforts to drive value-based care.  As part of the 
program, providers are eligible for a $25.00 incentive per care management and care 
coordination service appropriately rendered and billed during the measurement period. Should 
you have any questions concerning this program, please Provider Services at 1-855-676-5772. 
Thank you for your valued partnership.  

 

Enclosure: 2023 ABH of MI P4Q Program Guide  

 

Sincerely, 
Kate Zavala 
Senior Manager, VBS Contracting  
 

 


